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Tuesday 21st May 2024
Dear Parents/Carers,

| am writing to inform you that our much loved SENCO, Mrs Hoggarth, will be retiring at
the end of this academic year.

Mrs Hoggarth has been a long serving and valued member of our team for 34 years! She
has inspired many children and staff in her long serving career and has made a huge
difference to the children she has taught and supported. | cannot thank her enough for all
her hard work for the children, families and staff of Hilderthorpe. She will be greatly
missed!

Mrs Wood, who is already a teacher at the school, has successfully interviewed for the
post and will take up the position of SENCO in September 2024. Mrs Wood is keen to use
her expertise and qualifications in this field to lead the SEN provision in school.

Mrs Wood and Mrs Hoggarth will be working closely together over the next half term to
ensure a smooth transition.

Mrs Wood will be attending the SEND and EMP coffee morning, alongside Mrs Hoggarth,
at 9am on Thursday 23rd May if you would like to come along and meet her.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs 8 Hall

Mrs S Hall
Headteacher
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